
  

 
 

 

 

Please be advised that the Town of Shandaken Highway 
department will be paving the following streets in 
Phoenicia starting Tuesday 08/26/25.  

Construction will run Tuesday 08/26/25 through 
Thursday 08/28/25 7am -5pm 

Church Street 
Tremper Ave 
Jay Street 
South Street  
No thru traffic, no street parking, please have your 
vehicles off the street by 7am Tuesday morning 
Cars left on the street will be towed by owner expense. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation 
 
Shandaken Highway Department 
845-688-5031/9901 
 

Superintendent: Eric Hofmeister 

Deputy Superintendent, Foreman: 

Kenneth Berryann 

Secretary, Assistant to the Superintendent: 

Cara Grant 

Highway: (845) 688-5031 

Fax: (845) 688-2041 

7209 Rte. 28, Shandaken NY 12480 

Shandakenhighway@gmail.com 

 


